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February 16, 2021 
 

 
15-Day Public Comment Notification Letter 

 
 

 NOTIFICATION OF MODIFICATIONS TO THE TEXT OF REGULATIONS 
 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code Section 11346.8(c) and Section 44 of Title 1 
of the California Code of Regulations (CCR), the State Allocation Board (SAB) is providing 
notice of changes made to Regulation Section 1859.161 of Title 2, CCR, relating to the Leroy F. 
Greene School Facilities Act of 1998. The SAB adopted amendments that are sufficiently 
related to the original proposed text that the public was adequately placed on notice that the 
change could result from the originally proposed regulatory action. 
 
If there are any comments regarding the proposed changes, the SAB will accept written 
comments between February 16, 2021 and March 2, 2021. All written comments must be 
submitted to the OPSC, on behalf of the SAB, on March 2, 2021, and addressed to: 
 
 
    Lisa Jones, Regulations Coordinator 

Office of Public School Construction 
707 Third Street, 6th Floor 
West Sacramento, CA  95605 

 Mailing Address: 
    
    
 
 E-mail Address: Lisa.Jones@dgs.ca.gov 
 
 Fax No.:  (916) 375-6721 
 
 
All written comments received by March 2, 2021 that pertain to the indicated changes (double 
underlined text to indicate new additions and single underlined text with strikethrough to indicate 
new deletions) will be reviewed and responded to by the SAB’s staff as part of the compilation 
of the rulemaking file. Comments must be limited to the modifications of the attached regulation 
text only. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
LISA JONES, Regulations Coordinator 
Office of Public School Construction 
 
Attachment: Copy of Modified Regulation Text 
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